
 
RECONCILIATION 
By appointment by calling the Priest  
 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK / MINISTRY TO THE SICK 
Please call the Parish Office to arrange for anointing for 
someone who is seriously ill, preparing for surgery or  
home-bound. We can visit upon request 
 
MARRIAGE 
Please contact the Priest to make  arrangements at least 
nine months in advance   
 
SACRAMENTS 

• Baptism 
• Confirmation/First Eucharist (Grade 2+) 
• First Reconciliation (Grade 4+) 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Adults 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Children 

 

Contact:  sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
 
FUNERALS 
Our staff are able to assist you during this difficult time. 
Once you have contacted the funeral home, please call the 
Parish Office to plan the funeral Mass and other 
arrangements  
 
PARISH REGISTRATION 
Registration forms are available on the Resurrection web-
site, at the parish office or at the Welcome Desk. Please 
notify the Parish Office of any address changes. 
 
HOSPITAL CHAPLAINS 
Hospital chaplains visit patients and their families to  
address any spiritual needs, to pray, to provide a friendly 
face and comforting presence, to talk about people’s fears 
and concerns, to bring Communion, and to contact a priest 
for anointing of the sick. 
 
 

Pasqua Hospital:  306-519-1380 
Wascana Rehabilitation Centre:  306-530-6511 

General Hospital:  306-519-1405 

REGULAR MASS TIMES: 
Saturday: 5:00pm 
Sunday: 9:00am & 11:00am 
 
Monday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday 9:00am 
Tuesday evening: 7:00pm 
 
Masses are broadcast daily at 9:00 am, the links are on our  
website at resurrectionparish.ca  

Pastoral Team 
Father Rick Krofchek (306-352-0988) 

Assisting Priest: Father Mau Nguyen  -  Deacon: Reverend Mr. Joe Lang   

INFORMATION 

   
  Monday        9:00am    + Bernadette Beaugrand 
                                                           by Marilyn Mosiman                       
                                          
  Tuesday        7:00pm      All Souls Mass for all the 
           faithful departed 
                   

  Wednesday  9:00am      + Julia Granatier  
                                                           by Betty Szeles & family                            
                                                             

  Thursday      9:00am      + Pat Carstens 
                      by Brenda Suknasky 
            

  Friday           9:00am       Intentions of Lauretta Kress  
                                                            by Glenn, George, Diana, Linda  
   & families  
 

3155 Windsor Park Road  -  Regina, SK   S4V 3B1 
Phone: 306-352-0800   Fax: 306-352-0999   
Email:  office@resurrectionparish.ca 
Office Hours:  Monday – Friday: 9:00 am – 2:00 pm 
Please ring the doorbell 

 

Today’s Readings 
Deuteronomy 6.2-6 

Ps 18.1-2, 3+6, 46+50 
Hebrews 7.23-28 

Mark 12.28-34 



OURPARISH 
EVENTS FROM OUR PARISH AND OUR FAITH COMMUNITY 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

www.resurrectionparish.ca 

Women’s Faith Formation 
 

“They devoted themselves to the apostles 
teaching and to fellowship, to the breaking 

of bread and to prayer”  
 

Acts 2:42 
 

Women’s Faith Formation provides an opportunity 
for women to gather for fellowship, community 
and involvement in our parish life.  Faith  
studies, testimonials, inspirational videos  
and prayer inspire and encourage our  
discussion and develop our deep  
and loving relationship with God. 
 
We welcome all women to join us  
for this opportunity to grow in  
your Catholic faith.  This is a  
casual event and requires no  
commitment outside of our  
meetings.  You are also welcome  
to drop in for one of our meetings  
or attend them all.   
 
We meet at Resurrection Parish  
on Saturday morning from  
9:30 to 11:00 AM on November 27 
 
If you would like to attend, have further  
questions or simply want to be part of our email 
list to learn about upcoming events please  
contact  
Charlene at chargraham111@gmail.com. 

All Souls Memorial Book 
 
As we prepare to remember our deceased loved ones and 
all the faithful departed on All Souls Day, November 2 
(Mass will be at 7:00 pm), we invite you to remember 
your loved ones in a special way.     
We encourage you to write their names and other deceased 
loves one’s names in the memorial book in the gathering 
space.  Alternatively, if you prefer, we invite you to send in 
the names of your deceased loves ones that we will include 
in this year’s memorial book.  Please call the parish office or 
email us at office@resurrectionparish.ca. 
 

May these all the faith departed rest in peace 

Monday’s for Mom’s will start up 
again on Monday, November 1 and 

will run from 9:30 to 11:30 AM. 

SPEAKING GRIEF 
 
Speers Funeral Chapel, along 
with community partners 
Caring Hearts and Fox Valley 
Counselling are pleased to    
present a screening of the    
documentary Speaking Grief 
 
This one-hour documentary 
touches on the many aspects of 

grief and addresses how we can more meaningfully talk 
about grief and support those in our lives walking a path of 
grief; essentially all of us! 
 
Discussion panel and refreshments to follow.  
 
Please join us on Tuesday Nov. 16, 2021, at 7:00 p.m. 
At the Speers Family Centre, 2333 Cornwall St. 
Regina, Saskatchewan 
 

ADORATION FOR LIFE 
 
November 5th from 9:30 to NOON.  Please come and 
pray for an end to abortion, assisted suicide and eu-
thanasia, for an end to COVID and for the needs of 
the people of Resurrection Parish. 
 
Come and spend an hour of quiet in prayer with your 
Lord. 



SACRAMENTS 
        … an ongoing journey of faith 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

 

Baptism 
Infant:  Registration is ongoing   
 

Register as soon as possible. Once we have 
a few families registered, we will set  
celebration  dates.  
 
  
Baptism 
Age 7 and older:  
Classes are run once a year and begin  
October 13th.  
 

Confirmation/1st Eucharist (gr2+) 
First Reconciliation (gr4+) 
Pre-registration for these sacraments is now 
open based on the school year of 
2020/2021: 
•children in grade 2 or higher – can         

register for Confirmation and First     
Eucharist. 

•Children in grade 4 or higher can          
register for First Reconciliation.  

  

Dates will be determined once we know how 
many children are registered and how many 
classes are required. 
 

Register for all sacraments by email to:  
sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca.  
 
If you have any questions you can    
either email the address above or call 
Barb at 306-352-8044.  
 

Please register as soon as possible so 
we can plan appropriately. 

Anointing of Sick – available to anyone 
who is seriously ill or preparing for surgery  
 

Reconciliation – Priests are available before 
or after any Mass - or by appointment  
 

Marriage – register as soon as possible to 
ensure marriage preparation can be       
completed  
 

For any of these sacraments               
Call Fr. Rick at 306-352-0988 



OURPARISH 
EVENTS FROM OUR PARISH AND OUR FAITH COMMUNITY 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

www.resurrectionparish.ca 

Let’s listen to the voices of our brothers and sisters fighting for their right to 
a healthy environment 

 
World leaders have gathered for the 26th UN Climate Change Conference of the     
Parties (COP26). Although these powerful decision-makers are debating the future of 
the planet, they are probably too far removed from the realities of its most vulnerable 
people. It is up to us to hear and amplify the voices of those who are defending their 
rights and the environment against economic ravage. 
Medarda Hernandez, whose community in Honduras has been repeatedly harmed by 
large industrial projects, including supposedly “green” projects, says, “if other       
extractivist projects start in our community, we are not going to let them pass. I ask 
the international community to come to our aid, because we are really suffering from 
this situation.”  
So that people like Medarda do not go unheard, let’s make Canadian companies      
operating abroad responsible for protecting human and environmental 
rights. Join  Development and Peace’s People and Planet First   

campaign to make this happen. Visit https://devp.org/en  to learn more. 
Scan the QR code below to sign the petition. 
 

The Marian Centre continues to serve it’s lunch meals as a carry out and to respond to 
requests for clothing, personal hygeine  and other items at the door. Sadly, our hoped for    
re-opening of our dining room is once again delayed for the foreseeable future because of the 
Covid pandemic. We continue to be very grateful for muffins, cookies, snacks and other items 

CHILDREN’s LITURGY: 
 

Children’s Liturgy leaders needed! Children’s liturgy is a very    
important part of our weekend Mass liturgical celebration and we 
are in need of volunteers to lead the children of our Parish in this 
liturgy!  
 

Your consideration to assist with this liturgy at any of the week-
end  Masses will be greatly appreciated! Please call the office for 
more       information.  

Halloween – Treats will be handed 
out from 4:00PM to 8:00PM on     
Halloween night. 

All Saint’s Day 
Monday, November 1st, Mass at 9:00 AM 
Celebrate the great heroes of our Church! 
 
All Souls’ Day Mass 
Tuesday, November 2nd at 7:00 PM.   
We gather to celebrate our faithful departed who re-
joice in the Resurrection of Jesus.   
This Mass will be livestreamed. 



OURPARISH 
EVENTS FROM OUR PARISH AND OUR FAITH COMMUNITY 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

www.resurrectionparish.ca 

Did you know that you can send your weekly tithes and offerings now by e-transfer? Send them to  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca and they will be included with your annual tax receipt. If you would like to    

inquire about other ways of giving electronically, please email the Parish at  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca or call our office at 306-352-0800. Thank you again 
for your generosity in doing the Lord’s work in our Parish, our community, our city, 
and beyond. 

 We’re looking for people to sign up to help with 
all liturgical ministries. Even if you had helped 
out in the past; please take this opportunity to 
sign up again as we slowly get our Masses 

back to normal.  See our website for more         
Information 

Thank You 

                       OUR PARISH HAS AN ACTIVE  
             PRAYER MINISTRY. IF YOU OR   

         SOMEONE YOU KNOW IS IN    
 NEED OF PRAYER, OR IF YOU WISH 

TO JOIN THE PRAYER MINISTRY PLEASE 
CONTACT  

Sharon Schauerte, 306.586.9143 or email 
at  

sharon_schauerte2@hotmail.com   

Deut 6:2-6|Heb 7:23-28|Mk 12:28-34 
Our aƩenƟon in Mark’s gospel is drawn to the interacƟon between Jesus and a 
scribe, well-versed in scripture, who comes near to Jesus to ask “Which com-
mandment is the first of all”. Jesus begins his answer by reiteraƟng the          
expression of faith integral to the covenantal relaƟonship of the people of    
Israel with God.  Bringing full expression to the potenƟal and promise within 
the words of Moses found in Deuteronomy, Jesus deepens our understanding 

by extending the law to include that complete love for God into our encounter with our neighbour. Through this         
inclusion, the intenƟon of all scripture finds fulfillment and the essence of the law is fully expressed. Jesus proclaims in 
both word and acƟon this commandment of love, to the point of his definiƟve sacrifice on the 
cross for our eternal salvaƟon and invites us as his followers to a conversion of heart from 
which we respond with a new mode of living. 

The call to love one another, to promote jusƟce and equity within our society, challenges 
those prioriƟes and values which seem so prevalent in our world and are oŌen counter to 
Christ’s teaching. We are called to respond generously and to selflessly offer ourselves 
and our talents towards the service of one another through our posiƟve and loving       
acƟons in our daily lives. Catholic Social Teaching is driven by the fundamental principle 
that each person is the clearest reflecƟon of God among us and we share a special rela-
Ɵonship with each other as being created by God, redeemed by Christ and called to com-
munion with God (Pastoral ConsƟtuƟon of the Church in the Modern World).  Through 
your contribuƟon to the Archbishop’s Appeal we as a diocese can conƟnue to respond to 
the Holy Spirit through the work of social jusƟce and make meaningful difference in the 
world around us. So, let us not only come near to the Kingdom of God. Let us as followers 
of Christ intenƟonally and diligently enter fully.  Let us allow the love of God to change us 
and to flow through us in serviceable love. 

Our Goal 
$104,081 



OURPARISH 
EVENTS FROM OUR PARISH AND OUR FAITH COMMUNITY 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

www.resurrectionparish.ca 

GREY CUP POOL Tickets 
 
Resurrection Knights are selling  Grey Cup Pool  
tickets.  Proceeds go to Resurrection Knights Charities  
 
Tickets are $2.00 each 
 
If you are interested in buying some tickets, or helping sell tickets – 
please contact: Lorne Kirzinger  306 527-3031 

The Myriam Family of the Prairies is thrilled to invite you to our Come and see event on Sunday October 31st 
from 1:30 to 3:30 in our NEW HOME in McLean, 35 minutes East of Regina. The Lord has blest us with this new 
house open for all those who would like to have a time of retreat in the beauty of creation and the peace of the 
countryside. If you are interested in coming, please reach us at 306-761-0528 or  
email prairies@famillemyriam.org for the directions. Sr. Stéphanie 

The Knights of Columbus are    
collecting clean winter outer     
clothing  for the 
needy.  Boxes have been set 
up in the Gathering 
space where bagged clothing 
can be dropped off.    

Resurrection Council Knights of Columbus have resumed Zoom 
Executive meetings on the second Tuesday of the Month. Regular 
membership meetings have been on hold for the meantime     
because of the Covid-19 situation. 
 

Our Council received two awards from the Saskatchewan State 
Council, namely the State Program Award and the Faith in Action 
Award. These awards were in recognition for the contribution by 
our members in the remodelling of Archbishop Donald Bolen’s 
house. Under the leadership of Anthony Gartner, volunteers not 
only from our council but also from other local Knights councils 
together with donations from several suppliers and building trades 
enabled the successful completion of this project.  
 

Our Council is carrying a few fundraising activities: Grey Cup Pool 
tickets, and Sarcan Drop and Go bottle return. 
 

 The Knights are placing barrels at the church entrance for the 
collection of winter clothing for distribution to several              
organizations.  

CWL General Meeting will be held on Tuesday, November 9 after Mass at 7:30PM. 
Guest speaker is Lisa Polk. All women of the Parish are welcome. 
  
St. Augustine School Winter Mitten Drive 
The CWL is collecting mittens of all sizes for students of St. Augustine.  Please leave your 
donations in the baskets located in the gathering space. 
  



Visit our web site for more events and information 

www.resurrectionparish.ca 

YOUTH 
… faith, friends and family 

 

Welcome to Youth Ministry at Resurrection Parish!  
 

We are a dynamic ministry for youth (K-grade 12), young adults (19-35 years old) and their families. We want to support the total         
development of the young people in our parish by encouraging healthy relationships, positive habits, and, most importantly, a love of God. 
Serving youth and young adults in the parish and neighboring schools, we offer diverse programs to help all youth and young adults take 

the next step in their faith journey.  

For more information, go to our website and follow us on social media! 
Youth Ministry Coordinator- Sera Lizée  -  Ph. 306-352-0976  -  Email: youth@resurrectionparish.ca 

 
Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/resurrection_youth/  Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/ResurrectionYouthYQR/ 

 
This year we are hoping to run Challenge and Conquest out of resurrection parish. Follow our social media for updates! More 

information will be coming out soon! The program is for all youth K-1st year university! These programs work on not only 
faith development but also personal and leadership development! 

 

We also have: 
E3 Evenings online for grade 8-12 - Source Grade 8-12 - -Nativity Pageant k-8 -  

Good Friday, mime k-8 - Walk Wednesdays k-12 - -Kids Alive K-grade 5 

Tuesday Night Hangout after mass k-Young Adults - Family activities - The Depths retreat grade 8-12 

Challenge k-Young Adults - Conquest k-Young Adults - Young Adult Groups - And more to come!!! 

Gloria Patri will be on         
October 22- It consists of   

AdoraƟon and fellowship for 
young adults! 

Don’t forget to sign up 
for the  

United Conference!  
For more information, 
go to our website or 

look at our  
social media! 



PAROISSE  
SAINT-JEAN-BAPTISTE  

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Paroisse Saint Jean-Baptiste, 2517, 25th Avenue, Regina 
(306) 586-5006    for calling your order 
(306) 539-5086   for texting your order 

baptiste@accesscomm.com for emailing your order 
 

 
At the beginning of December 2021 

 



CHRISTMAS BAKING TRAYS 

Proceeds go to the Cuernavaca Project  

 
We are selling individual trays of Christmas baking with an 

assortment of dainties consisting of cookies, squares, and tarts.  

  

$35 tray (approx. 36‐40 pcs)     $20 tray (approx. 24‐26 pcs) 

To order call: 
  

Debbie @ 306‐533‐2118        or      Joan @ 306‐533‐1648 
debbiebulych@gmail.com              jmrink@sasktel.net  

 
 

Deadline to place orders for baking trays is December 1st, 2021 

Tray pick‐up is to be worked out with Debbie  



1ST DECOLONIZATION & JUSTICE CONFERENCE
A T  U N I V E R S I T Y  O F  R E G I N A

On November 4th, 2021 the University of Regina’s ta-tawâw 
Student Centre and the Department of Justice Studies, in 
collaboration with the John Howard Society of Saskatchewan, 
are hosting the 1st annual conference on Decolonization and 
Justice.  The purpose of this conference is to promote awareness, 
and foster innovation and creativity in the field of Decolonization 
and Justice. The proposed conference will provide a platform for 
learning and discussion between community members, 
practitioners, academics, law enforcement agencies, and justice 
stakeholders. This one-day conference will feature a keynote 
lecture by Dr. Michael Yellow Bird, Dean and Professor of the 
Faculty of Social Work at the University of Manitoba. 

Virtual Conference
$10 Student $25 Professionals

ta-tawâw Student Centre
Department of 
Justice Studies

REGISTER HERE
https://www.uregina.ca/arts/justice-studies/
decolonization-justice.html

Scan Here!

or

THURSDAY
NOV. 4TH

Join us!

10:00 AM TO 10:30 AM Welcome Prayer 
10:30 AM TO 10:45 AM Opening Remark - Lori Campbell (Associate Vice President - Indigenous)

11:00 AM TO 12:00 PM Keynote address and Q&A by Dr. Michael Yellow Bird
ReZ DoG Meditations: Decolonization Strategies for Liberation of the Mind

12:15 PM TO 1:10 PM Concurrent Presentations
Decolonization & Law: Guest speaker -Doug White, QC, JD 
Decolonization & RJ: Guest speaker - Christianne Paras and Erica Littlewolf
Decolonization & Criminology: Guest speaker - Michaela McGuire 

1:10 PM TO 1:45 PM  Lunch Break

1:50 PM TO 2:50 PM Concurrent Student Presentation
2:50 AM TO 3:20 PM Networking Break
3:20 PM TO 4:15 PM Community Panel Discussion
4:15 PM TO 4:30 PM Closing Remarks - Dr. Shannon Dea (Dean, Faculty of Arts)
4:30 PM TO 4:45 PM Closing Prayer

https://www.uregina.ca/arts/justice-studies/decolonization-justice.html
https://www.uregina.ca/arts/justice-studies/decolonization-justice.html




Regina Recording Artists 

Hummingbird Crossing 

Acoustic ensemble 

Bluegrass & Folk Music 

 

In Concert at St. Peter’s Church 

100 Argyle St. Regina, Saskatchewan 

 

  

 

Sunday November 7 

At 3:00p.m. 

 

Advance Tickets: $15.00 

At the Door: $20.00 

 

Wheel Chair Accessible 

Parking behind the church 

 

For more information or for tickets call: 

Patricia  -  306 530 3075 
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Stewardship Bulletin Bit
 “And ‘to love him with all your heart, with all your understanding, with all your 
strength, and to love your neighbor as yourself’ is worth more than all the burnt 
offerings and sacrifices.”   (Mark 12:33)
Of all the gifts that God gives us, the one He wants the most is our heart.  He 
wants us to share out of our love for Him, not out of obligation.  Using our 
talent in parish ministry and contributing money to support our parish mission 
is important, but it’s more important to spend time in prayer with God daily and 
discern how He is calling us to be generous with all of our gifts.  Not just the 
visible ones, but the invisible ones like love, mercy and forgiveness.
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Archbishop’s Appeal
The blind man showed not only that he had great faith in 
the ability of Jesus to give him sight but it also showed his 
willingness to persevere even when others told him to be 
quiet. God calls us to trust in Him in all things. He calls us to be 
vocal about our faith even when others want to silence us. The 
great faith the blind man showed resulted in a great reward. 
He got his sight. It did not end there because he showed his 
gratitude by following Jesus. We often forget to do that. We 
need to express our gratitude to God for all he does for us 
whether it be small things or big things.
The Archbishop’s Appeal provides support to a wide variety 
of community outreach programs such as Catholic Family 
Services, Native Ministry and Visitation House to name a few. 
These programs assist people in the community who need a 
variety of supports. By providing them help we can live what 
Jesus taught us about helping each other. Your support for 
the Appeal means the Archdiocese can continue to run the 
programs and make life a little better for our brothers and 
sisters.

Youth Ministry Workshop Series
Anyone ministering with and to young people is invited 
to join the office of youth and young adult ministry for a 
series of evening workshops. The workshops will be held 
over zoom. You are welcome to join us for all of them or 
just one. Please email us at oyyam@archregina.sk.ca to 
indicate your interest. 
•	 Workshop #2: Monday, November 8 at 7:00 PM -  

Assessing the Needs of Young People / Visioning 
for the Future 

•	 Workshop #3: Monday, November 15 at 7:00 PM - 
Skills for leading  groups  (large & small)

•	 Workshop #4: Monday, November 22 at 7:00 PM - 
Building Your Ministry “Toolkit”  

World Youth Day at Home 2021:
Did you know WORLD YOUTH DAY is celebrated 
internationally every 3 years, BUT is also to be celebrated 
at a diocesan level EVERY year on the feast of Christ 
the King? In light of that, ALL young adults 18 and up are 
invited to join us at the co-cathedral in Gravelbourg on 
Sunday, November 21st from 3:00 -7:00 PM. A bus will 
leave Regina at 1:00 PM (with stops in Moose Jaw as well) 
Come celebrate with Archbishop Don, the community of 
Gravelbourg and other young adults around the diocese. 
For more information go to https://archregina.sk.ca/youth-
ministry/young-adult-events or email us at www.oyyam@
archregina.sk.ca

Interest Finder Meeting for International World Youth 
Day 2023
Think you might be up for an international pilgrimage 
adventure? Are you between the ages of 18 and 35? (or 
will be by the summer of 2023) Join us for the “Who, What, 
Where, When and Why of travelling to Lisbon, Portugal in 
early August of 2023. This meeting commits you to nothing! 
It is just informational. Join us on Zoom Wednesday, Nov. 3 
at 7:00 PM. https://zoom.us/j/99086743939

The Archdiocese of Regina is located on Treaty 4 Territory, 
the traditional lands of the Nêhiyawak, Nahkawé, and 

Nakota, and homeland of the Dakota, Lakota,  
and  Métis peoples.

 https://archregina.sk.ca/youth-ministry/young-adult-events
 https://archregina.sk.ca/youth-ministry/young-adult-events
https://zoom.us/j/99086743939
https://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/dr-brett-salkeld-speaking-to-huron-perth-school-division-part-3 
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BULLETIN BOARD

Archdiocese of Regina
445 Broad Street North
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(306) 352-1651
Please send Bulletin Announcements to:

communications@archregina.sk.ca

Come and See - The Myriam Family of the Prairies 
is thrilled to invite you to our Come and see event on  
Sunday October the 31st from 1h30 to 3h30 in our NEW 
HOME in McLean, 35 minutes East of Regina. The 
Lord has blest us with this new house open for all those 
who would like to have a time of retreat in the beauty of  
creation and the peace of the countryside. If you are  
interested in coming, please reach us at 306-761-0528 or email  
prairies@famillemyriam.org for the directions. 

Solidarity in a COVID-19 World 
Tuesday, Nov 9 – 12:00 pm to 1:30 p.m. (ET)  
Zoom Webinar  
Canadian Jesuits International invites you to join us for our 
webinar, Solidarity in a COVID-19 world, on November 9, at 
12pm. As part of our Fall Campaign, Fr Ismael Moreno will 
speak on solidarity and human rights in Honduras; Anitalia 
Pijachi from the Pan-Amazon Region will speak on solidarity 
and integral ecology; and Noluthando Honono from South 
Africa will focus on solidarity and migrants and refugees. Join 
us to express solidarity with the poor and marginalized 
communities accompanied by our Jesuit partners and to 
foster just relations between the Global North and South. 
Registration: https://bit.ly/SolidarityWebinarCJI 
Contact: Canadian Jesuits International  
Email: cji@jesuits.ca  
Web: www.canadianjesuitsinternational.ca

Livestream Mass
Mass is live-streamed Monday - Friday and Sunday at 9:00 AM. 
Tune in at our YouTube Channel.

Trinity Manor at Westerra: Welcome Home! 
No matter how you’ve reached this point in your life, the 
bottom line is you deserve the best. Regina’s own Trinity 
Manor, proudly a part of Emmanuel Care community, has 
challenged the standard for retirement living and with our 
affordable prices, luxury retirement living is more accessible 
than ever! Our services promote opportunities for our 
residents’ personal growth, while providing stimulating 
and entertaining activities. Attend daily mass, receive the 
sacraments, or spend time in quiet reflection in our tranquil 
chapel. At the end of the day sit by the window and enjoy 
country sunsets, 10 mins from downtown.  Our residents 
reveal “Trinity Manor’s best kept secret is the view”. Book 
your personal tour now by contacting Franci at 306-550-
8077 or visit us at www.trinitymanorregina.ca.

TF268: Vaccine Mandates and Exemptions with Melissa 
Moschella - Part 1
This week Dr. Brett Salkeld sits down with Dr. Melissa 
Moschella, moral philosopher at the Catholic University 
of America for a three-part series discussing vaccine 
mandates and exemptions from a Catholic perspective.
Show Snippet: “It doesn’t really make sense for an 
authority of the Catholic Church to be able to sign off on an 
exemption that says ‘the Catholic Church forbids me to do 
X...when, in fact, the Catholic Church does not forbid you.”
https://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/vaccine-mandates-and-
exemptions-with-melissa-moschella-part-1

Exploring our Sacred Texts: A conversation about 
stewarding our common life
All are invited to join this online series with Jewish, Christian, 
and Muslim panelists to discuss the scriptural sources for 
understanding generosity, hospitality, and compassion. 
Thursdays, October 28, and November 4 at 3:00 PM.
Oct. 28 - Hospitality
Nov. 4 - Compassion
•Rabbi Jeremy Parnes is the spiritual leader of Beth Jacob 
Synagogue in Regina. His long involvement in multifaith and 
community organizations includes Regina Multifaith Forum, 
Habitat for Humanity, numerous City of Regina committees 
on social housing and homelessness, and several inner-city 
boards, including Youth Connexions and The Boys and Girls 
Clubs of Canada. 
•Rev. Amanda Currie has been minister of First Presbyterian 
Church in Regina since 2017. She previously ministered 
in Saskatoon for 14 years and has recently completed a 
two-year term as Moderator of the Presbyterian Church in 
Canada. She is vice president of the Canadian Council of 
Churches, where she has served on the Governing Board 
for the past 7 years. She has convened the Ecumenical 
& Interfaith Committee of the Presbyterian Church and 
is active in numerous national and local ecumenical and 
interfaith initiatives. 
•Imam Dr. Mohamed Masloh is the leader of the Islamic 
Association of Saskatchewan in Regina, an RCMP chaplain, 
and a teaching assistant at the University of Regina. He 
studied at the prestigious Al-Azhar University in Cairo and 
the Graduate Theological Foundation in Indiana, where 
he earned a Ph.D. in Islamic Studies. In these days of 
increased social polarization and intolerance, where racism, 
antisemitism, and Islamophobia appear to be increasing 
daily, dialogue between faith communities is an antidote 
to ignorance and hatred. Generosity, hospitality, and 
compassion are social virtues that can heal the wounds 
of our society. Register in advance for this series: https://
bit.ly/3iwyPfm For further information, contact Archdeacon 
Cheryl Toth at stewardship@sasktel.net This webinar 
is planned in the spirit of the LAURC Covenant by the 
Ecumenical Stewardship Committee of the Anglican Diocese 
of Qu'Appelle, the Saskatchewan Synod of the ELCIC, and 
the Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Regina.
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